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Testimony in support of LD 340 to the Judiciary Committe March 3, 2025. Senator 
Carney, Representative Kuhn, and distinguished members of the Committee:
My name is Janet Drew. I’m a retired RN, and I live in York.  I ask that you 
SUPPORT LD 340 because it  sets a definition to our constitutionally protected  right 
to a “speedy trial.” 
This bill is needed because there is ample evidence that court delays and insufficient 
defense attorneys have kept people languishing in jail for months or even years.
Please support.  Thank you.


